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S a fe     Re s p e c t f u l     L e a r n e rs  
Te r m  1    We e k  1 1    N e ws l e t t e r    9  A p r i l  2 0 2 4  

We are crossing our fingers for nice weather this week as we wrap up term 1- can't believe it is the end already. 
It was a big day on Friday as we said farewell to 2 exceptional staff members at Buninyong. Chelsea has been an 
SLSO here for 5 years, working mostly with our big kids. She is moving away to start her police training. Jesse has 
been our Wellbeing Officer for the last 2 years and would be a very familiar face to many families in our 
community. He will be heading overseas to travel. Both have contributed so much to our school and will be 
greatly missed by our students and staff. We wish you both the best in your next adventures- Thank you!  
Sport 
Thank you to Mr Altmann, Kieran and Millie who spent a day in the rain, supporting our Stage 3 Rugby 7's team 
at a gala day, last week. The boys showed great determination throughout the day, learning a new game in tough 
conditions. I heard they also enjoyed a splash in the puddles! 
Attendance 
Congratulations again to Stage 2, who last week, had the most explained absences. They will enjoy a movie and 
games afternoon on Thursday. This week we will reward the class with the most explained absences.  
The amount of absences being explained is improving so please continue to use the SchoolBytes app, send a note 
or phone the school when your child is away.  
Garden Party 
Classes in Support held a garden party last week to showcase their garden focus for the term. Parents and carers 
were invited to hear about what they have been doing and help plant their new herb garden before enjoying 
morning tea. Thanks to Dany from Wambangalang who built the garden and Ms Anforth and Ms Fleeton for 
organising such a fun morning.  
ANZAC Day 
If your student would like to participate in the ANZAC Day march this year, we will be meeting at 9:45am outside 
the Dubbo Public School electronic sign and then marching to the Cenotaph for the 11am service. All students 
must be in full school uniform including a Buninyong school hat. We recommend bringing a bottle of water. All 
students must be collected at the end of the service. We will be having our school service this Thursday.  
Have a safe and happy holidays. We look forward to a fun-filled term 2. Students return to school on Tuesday 
30th April.  
 

 

Dubbo Show Art 
Students in Years 1-6 have the opportunity to submit a piece of individual art or craft for competition and 
exhibition at this year's Dubbo Show. The entry fee is $2 per student. Kinder students are entering a group 
project, so are not part of the individual entries. If you would like your child to submit an individual item to the 
Dubbo Show, please complete payment via the School Bytes app or pay at the office by Tuesday, 30 April. 
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Students return for Term 2 on Tuesday, 30 April 

PBL Focus 
We move around the 

school safely. 


